
To: The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers, President of the Board of Alders

From: The New Haven Democracy Fund Board,

Alyson Heimer, NHDF Administrator

Sergio Rodriguez, NHDF Chair

The New Haven Democracy Fund (NHDF) requests a legislative workshop with Alders to review proposed

changes to the ordinance which governs the program. Specifically, we would like to change some of the

language and fund limits to enhance clarity of operations and increase the program’s benefit to our city.

The board feels that the ideas and concerns of any Alder are addressed before final presentation of the new

Ordinance language to the full Board to ensure the smooth passage of updates.

The original ordinance,  can be found on our website

newhavenct.gov/government/democracy-fund/reports-downloads

Please contact the Administrator, Alyson Heimer, to schedule the workshop at your earliest convenience.

Best Regards,

Alyson Heimer

Administrator

New Haven Democracy Fund

203-623-3027

alyheimer@gmail.com


